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I am Lori Eastridge, DSP  at Partnership of Community Living, an 

organization that supports about 300 people with disabilities with 600 staff  

 

 I am writing in support of HB 2457 that ensures that DSPs get 

the wages they deserve, by moving DSP wages to 150% of minimum wage and 

covers 

the Paid Leave Oregon Payroll Expense) 

 

 Please vote yes on HB 2457. DSPs, the people they support and their 

families are counting on your support! 

 

Thank you 

Lori Eastridge 


